
Ashe County High School Media Specialist Tonya Denny Selected for Prestigious 
Education Policy Fellowship Program 

Ashe County Schools, NC – Ashe County Schools is proud to announce 
that Tonya Denny, Media Specialist at Ashe County High School, has 
been selected to participate in the highly regarded Education Policy 
Fellowship Program (EPFP) hosted by the Public School Forum of North 
Carolina. 

This esteemed program will provide Denny with unique opportunities to 
engage in discussions and work with top education leaders, further 
advancing her impact in the field of education.  

In addition to this outstanding accomplishment, Denny continues to make significant 
contributions as a dedicated board member and Region 7 Director for the North Carolina School 
Library Media Association, where her leadership and advocacy for school libraries benefit 
students across the region. 

Denny’s unwavering commitment to education, leadership, and fostering a love of learning is a 
true inspiration to all. The Ashe County Schools community is excited to support her as she 
embarks on this incredible journey to create lasting positive change in education. 

Learn more about the program and its participants at https://tinyurl.com/2n3s9cuc.  
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